Safety Exercise on 7-12 campus: 11/30/22

Dear Franklin Families,

At 9:15 AM this morning Franklin High School and Franklin Junior High School facilitated a
safety exercise in conjunction with the Franklin Police Department and Warren County Sheriff's
Office. The exercise included the police department’s K-9 unit. Junior High Students were
evacuated to the High School while the K-9’s were in the modular units. High School students
remained in their advisory class and a few random classrooms were evacuated to the hallway
as the K-9's canvassed the room. The exercise concluded at 9:49 AM and no contraband was
discovered in either building. Please reach out to the front offices in either building if you have
any questions. Thank you for your support as we continue to prioritize safety for our students,
faculty and staff. We hope you have a nice day.

Sincerely,

Michael P. Voynovich & Alicia Mailhot



